
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From: Michael Wilkes 

Date: April 8, 2016 

Re: Firewall Maintenance/Support Agreement 

 

Please submit this recommendation for purchase to the BOE for the April 8, 2016 meeting. 

 

This request is for a 3-year maintenance agreement for the firewall solution, which was approved at the March 14, 2016 

meeting.  The maintenance agreement will provide us with the response times and support we require for firewall 

appliances.  The total amount for this agreement is $20,505.60. 

Michael Wilkes 
Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 304 

227 N. Fou 
227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

(630)463-3070 
mwilkes@geneva304.org 


